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Corona Virus Special 
 
Our wish for you & a request from West Sussex Record Office 
 
Aldwick Parish councillors and staff sincerely hope that all residents are well and safe.  We 
respectfully ask you to abide by the current government rules relating to the virus.  If you 
have kept a diary of your experiences of this time, West Sussex Record Office wants to hear 
from you!  Find out more at: www.westsussexrecordofficeblog.com/2020/03/31  
 
Our website 

Please do take a look at our website.  On it, you can find a 
helpful list of services to help you through the current crisis; 
advice for allotmenteers, how to contact us if you need to 
and a whole lot more.  Our website address is 
www.aldwickparishcouncil.gov.uk 
 

 
 
Could you be a carer? 

 
At the time of writing, carers were urgently required.  We 
hope the need is not so urgent now, but we’re sure there 
are still vacancies.  If you’re interested, please visit West 
Sussex County Counci’s Proud to Care website Proud to 
Care which is https://www.proudtocarewestsussex.com/ and 
become a health care hero. 
 

 
 
Virtual Meetings 

We are looking at the idea of running virtual (online) meetings 
so that the business of the council can proceed as smoothly as 
possible during this unprecedented period When we know 
more, we will put the details on our website.  These meetings 
will be run via one of the virtual meeting platforms and we are 

hoping that the public will be able to attend via whichever platform we are using.   
 
 
Update to April newsletter – Playrangers 
 
The April newsletter went to press before the current lockdown and we are sorry to announce 
that the Playrangers events scheduled for  Tuesday 26th and Thursday 28th May  have had to 
be cancelled.  We will of course keep you updated regarding the summer events so do keep 
an eye on our website and on our newsletter, of course!  If you’re looking for the April 
newsletter on our website, you’ll find it under ‘Aldwick Parish Council ’ - Newsletters 
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